
 

 

VALENTINE DISCO  

A huge thank you to the Whitley Friends and school staff who helped at the disco – 

we raised and amazing £455.00 for school funds. 

 

PARKING 

People are still parking on the paths and on corners close to school endangering the 

children. I have contacted The Highways Programme and their team are carrying out 

surveillance around school and when they have looked at the data 

 they will work with us to improve safety. 

  

BIG BATTERY HUNT 

The Whitley Friends have registered us for this great recycling project. The 

collection boxes will be going out tomorrow so  

please read them carefully and start collecting.  

We will set up a collection point in the entrance lobby for after the holiday. 

 There are brilliant prizes including ipads and £2000 of resources for school. 

 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Our Superheroes last week were  

BAMBURGH with 99% - CONGRATULATIONS! 

Ford 94%   Lindisfarne  94%   Warkworth 97%   Chillingham 96% 

Blue 93%  Yellow 94%  Belsay 93%   Dunstanburgh 95%  Alnwick 97%  

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 15th February -WOW Celebrations 

Friday 1st March -WOW Celebrations 

Friday 8th March – WORLD BOOK/ELMER DAY 

Friday 15th March – RED NOSE DAY (Please note date error on calendar) 
 

HALF TERM 

Please note school closes on Friday 15th February and reopens on  

Monday 25th February. Have a lovely holiday everyone! 
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